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Christmas lunch went with a swing on Monday. " o
Everybody enjoyed a scrumptious roast with crispy AN

potatoes, pigs-in-blankets, vegetables and lashings of &#A
- 4
gravy. Miss Glenny’s favourite cracker joke was: ) e
;\“\ What do Santa’s Little Helpers learn at school? ‘ ‘”‘Q
\
X } The elf-abet!!

Many thanks to our wonderful Ritchen staff and midday

A\

supervisors for helping to cook and serve the meal.
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Selection Box Raffle

Here are some of the luckg children who won our selection box

raffle. We hope you enjoy your chocolatey treats.




Pop-Up Planetarium

L

Y1 had an out of this world experience on Monday when they visited a pop-up
planetarium. The children consolidated their understanding of the different planets
and picked up some new facts about the solar system.
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The most magical moment was seeing a projection of different constellations on the

walls of the space dome. What a brilliant way to bring learning to life!

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 't
Article 24: Goals of Education
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On Wednesday, Years Five and Six visited The Royal Shakespeare Theatre to watch a
performance of “The Magician’s Elephant.” Year Four also watched the show last week.
So, what did Keva, Ovi, Jack and Cheryl (our Arts’ Ambassadors) think of the show?

We really liked the show. Our favourite part was when the elephant disappeared as she

went back home because the special effects were amazing with flashing lights
everywhere. Our favourite characters were Peter and the elephant as the elephant

puppet was realistic and Peter was a really good actor and singer.

We would definitely recommend the show to a friend because it was amazing,

spectacular, mysterious, clever and funny.

We would definitely give it five stars! * * * * *
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tars are shining,

ngels are singing,

o more school,

rees have stars,

ntlers on reindeers.

anta’s sleigh,,

re you ready?

o!
rees are growing,

t Christmas!

leighs fly

dvent chocolate,
ativity on stage,
imothy is excited,

mince pie is gonel.

nowmen are built,

ngels are singing,

o more school,
reats for Santa,

wonderful Christmas.
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On Thursday, an excited Reception and Year One went to
Warwick Arts’ Centre to watch a performance of “The
Very Hungry Caterpillar Christmas Show.” The children
were so excited to go on a trip outside school. They loved
the journey to the theatre, especially sitting upstairs on
the double-decker! They counted Christmas trees in the
houses as they drove past them too. The children asked if
the animals were real as they watched the show. They
loved seeing 'real’ snow fall onto the stage. Dexter liked
the red bird swooping up and down. Dominic talked
about the octopus having lots of arms and everybody

loved seeing the caterpillar change into a butterfly.

The caterpillar got It was very special.

It was amazing. really big before I really enjoyed it.

I loved it. going in the cocoon. Rebecca

Nolan Ellie-Rose

Can we go and
see it again?

Alfie

2\ RIGHTS UN Convention on the Rights of the ChildAr-

RESPECTING
~ SCHOOLS ticle 31: Leisure, play and culture




’

- I
N

%%YZ Yule

Here are some of the

gorgeous girls in Y2 CP

decorating chocolate Yule
logs at their Christmas
party. We're not sure

what everybody else did

o~ with their chocolate logs.
\% ‘J \ DL you think they just ate
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Brrrrr-illiant!

A huge Sydenham
WE LDONE to
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A huge Sydenham
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Storg Advent Calendar

AN AIYA IR TALRLIALIAL
We have continued to share some festive stories on
YouTube every day, and it is wonderful to hear the

children talk about these stories when theg are in
school.

Days 1 - 17 can be found here:
https:/[www.youtube.com/channel/UCwfpG3n2_7iJOOA1y-KEnog

Which means there are only 8 more days until

Christmas!

Did you know, in Iceland, books are exchanged on
Chrlstmas Eve. Then the tradition is to spend the rest
'o} the nfght reading and eating chocolate. That sounds

dbsolutebg pegjiect'
Remen‘?ngﬁthht we thl share our stories with goLL up

untll CH‘&Q’mas Eve tdQ ‘ v.‘
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UN Convention on the Rights of the Child

Article 29: Goals of Education
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Rosanna’s favourite story so far has been
How The Grinch Stole Christmas...but luckily gave
it back again at the end of the book! Phew!
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Last week, Ophelia in Mrs Scholes’ class took Fern, the class teddy

bear, home. Ophelia reads really reqularly at home, and this was her re-

ward!

@F  The
/" Snowman

Two of our pupils who have been working

really hard towards the Reading Around the
World challenge are Lewis and Ali from 4SM!




Journey 3
Rioc De Janeiro to Nairobi

Journey 4
Nairobi to Sydney

I was also very excited to learn that we have won a competition to

receive all of the books in the Frost Heart trilogy! T know that the
children in Year 6 will be particularly excited about this, and will let

them know properly when the books arrive!

Happy holiday reading, everyone! Miss Challand
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Our Play Leaders have made really good use of their Play Leader packs in
the past few weeks, and it was time to give the certificates out to all of the

children who jolned in with their games.

Introducing Mariam, who

%“"h is our newest member of the
v V"k
1
Plag Leader team!
4 »

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child

mours Article 12: Respect the Views of the Child

RESPECTING
SCHOOLS

Article 31: Leisure, Play and Culture




SYDENHAM PRIMARY PTA

Present 4
Wrap Room

We'd like to thank all the parents and children
who participated in this event.

The children had a great time choosing and
decorating their gifts

Over 600 gifts were chosen by the children
over the 2 days the wrap room took place.

An extra special thank you to our volunteers
who gave up their time to help us run this

event. We could not have done this without
you!

We're delighted to
share that we made
over £700 profit!

Ms Challand has already been able to
buy the books that were needed
which is fantastic.

Watch this space to hear how else
we will be supporting the pupils in
the near future.

With thanks to Morrisons, Asda,
Tesco, The Works and Matthew Gill
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Curreulums New loples
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1. Set parental controls on new devices

2. Talk about safe selfies .
3. Know the PEGI ratings for games

4, Set a digital sunset
5. Manage screen time

6. No tech at mealtimes
7.Remember the ratings for Apps

8. Set up home internet filtering

9. Don't share personal information
10. Protect your password
11. Talk to your children about e-safety

12. Remember online stranger danger




Monday 20th December—Friday 31st December School Closed for Christmas

holiday

Monday 3rd January 2022 school closed for Bank Holiday

Tuesday 4th January 2022 school closed for in-service (teacher) training

School re-opens on Wednesday 5th January 2022

Friday 28th January

MUFTI (non-uniform) Day. Bring 50p to wear your own choice
of clothes to school. All proceeds to School Fund.

Friday 18th February

MUFTI (non-uniform) Day. Bring 50p to wear your own choice
of clothes to school. All proceeds to School Fund.

Monday 21st—Friday
25th February

School closed for half-term holiday.

Monday 28th February

Children return to school.

Wednesday 23rd
March

“Voice in a Million” concert, Y4.

Friday 25th March

MUFTI (non-uniform) Day. Bring 50p to wear your own choice
of clothes to school. All proceeds to School Fund.

Monday 11th—Friday
22nd April

School closed for Easter holiday.

Monday 25th April

Children return to school.

o

hope you have a peaceful and restful break and send

Happy holidays to all of our Sydenham families. We

&

you lots of love and J‘estlve cheer.

From Miss Glenny (Associate Headteacher)




